
Simsbury Recycling Meeting 
Town Hall Offices--Room 103 

May 25, 2017 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:32pm. 
 
Dave Chase, Lori Fernand, Rosemary Fusco and Mary Turner in attendance. 
 
Andrea Penta was a guest. She wanted information regarding the committee. 
 
Dave made a motion to approve the minutes of April 27, 2017, seconded by Mary. 
Motion carried. 
 
Brief discussion was had about the revision of the Bottle Bill in state legislature. 
 
Mary reported that the Swap Shoppe is going great.  
 
A brief discussion on recycling of electronics items. There is no fee for recycling those 
items but proof of residency is required. 
 
No new business. 
 
At 7:15pm, Mary made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Dave. Motion 
carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rosemary Fusco 
 


